
CEDAR SPRINGS HIGH SCHOOL
SENIOR YEARBOOK ADS* - CLASS OF 2024

Dear Families of the students of the Class of 2024,

The Cedar Springs High School Yearbook staff is now accepting senior recognition ads for the class of 2024. These ads* will be
featured in a special section of the 2023-2024 yearbook. Please take this special opportunity to tell your senior how proud you are of his
or her achievements! Senior ads are available for a limited time on a space-available basis.

All ad elements and payments must be submitted no later than noon on Wednesday, March 27, 2024. Please follow the instructions
below as you gather elements for your ad. Please email hsyearbook@csredhawks.org with questions
regarding your senior recognition ad.

FINAL DEADLINE 3/27/2024
1/8 page is $50 : includes one photo and a small blurb.
1/4 page is $75 : includes one current photo, three to four photos of your choice, and a message.
1/2 page is $125 : includes one current photo, four to eight photos of your choice, and a message.
1 FULL page is $225 : includes one current photo, up to sixteen photos of your choice, and a message.

The yearbook staff reserves the right to reject photos or text that violates editorial policy or to ask the
customer to make changes to their submission.

• Let us do the hard work: our editors will design the ads from fonts to photo placement, and yearbook staff will
get your approval before adding it to the yearbook.
• We are unable to accept personally designed ads.
• Please avoid pictures with a significant other because you never know what might happen in a few

months.
• Consider combining senior ads with family members and friend(s) to make the most out of the ad space and/or split costs.
• The length of the message and number of photos dependent upon size of each.
• The yearbook staff will send proofs back and forth until you approve your ad. Once approved, the ad can no longer be

changed and will be sent to print.

All ad elements can be sent to hsyearbook@csredhawks.org. Checks need to be made out to Cedar Springs High School
Yearbook or cash (specify on envelope for yearbook) can be given to the office or Ms. Schultz (Room 300).

[*] All senior ad content must be in compliance with CSPS board policy, procedures, administrative guidelines, and the high school student handbook.


